From: Katharina - Scottish Communities Climate Action Network (SCCAN) <info@scottishcommunitiescan.org.uk>

Reply-To: Katharina - Scottish Communities Climate Action Network (SCCAN) <info@scottishcommunitiescan.org.uk>

To: Transition <info@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 26/04/2019 09:22:55

Subject: Support SCCAN and the Climate Emergency!

Hi Transition,

This month, we are reaching out to you for your help to keep SCCAN going as we've just learnt with shock about a total funding cut by the Scottish Government.

.    .    .    .    

Can you support us?

At a time when climate change has never been higher up the news agenda and when our membership is growing faster than ever, the Scottish Government have very unexpectedly decided to cut funding for SCCAN completely and without warning. (They have granted us £10k per year in recent years to enable us to run basic network functions). This leaves us with a short-term funding crisis and more dependent on volunteers than ever.

If you believe in the importance of community-led climate action and you value being part of a community-led network then please do consider making a donation!

Whatever amount you or your organisation  is able to donate towards keeping our  network going will be put to very good use. All funding received currently leverages five times that amount of voluntary, in-kind contributions.

You can donate here.

Thank you so much for your support for keeping SCCAN going! 

